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LOAN COUNCIL AND PREMIERS' CONFERENCE

Statement by the Prime Ministor, the Rt. Hon. R.G. Menzies

The Prime Minister, Mr. Menzies, said that he had

today proposed to all Premiers that a meeting of the Loan

Council and a Premiers' Conference be held in Canberra on

Wednesday, 14th and Thursday, 15th June,

It is expected that the main business of these

meetings wiD. be Loan Council matters, but there will, 'f

course, be the opportunity for any Premier to bring forward

other matters he would wish to raise and which would be of

concern to the Commonwealth and all States.

CANBERRA,

12th May, 1961.


